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Virtual Rally Trophy Winners 
Minor of the Rally: 1956 Traveller - John & Nuala Black 

Runner-up: 
1965 Convertible 
Mike & Veronicah 

Welsh, James, Lily & 
George 

Runner-up:  
1970 Prison Van 
Steve Chater 

Congratulations to the winners, and 
thanks to Pam and Ash Holmes for 

presenting the trophies on the 
branch’s behalf, and taking 

photographs. 

See our WEB PAGE for  
the full rally report.

http://www.northwiltsmmoc.co.uk/styled-5/index.html
http://www.northwiltsmmoc.co.uk/styled-5/index.html


Welcome to new members

Diana Jeremiah has forwarded this 
message from Bassett Classics: 

John Putnam of Royal Wootton Bassett 
has spent many years restoring cars, 
but is no longer able to do so due to ill-
health. He has a garage full of car 
parts and tools, including a hydraulic 
crane and a half-finished Morris Minor, 
and wants to sell them all now for a 
modest price. He is happy for anyone to 
have a look around the garage and to 
make him an offer for anything they 
would like.  If you are interested, 
please give him a phone call on 01793 
855179 to arrange a visit. 

To all branch members: 
If you  are out in your Minor for 
any reason, do send BILL a photo 
and a few words for inclusion in 

our “Minor Messages”.

A warm welcome to all the 
following, who have bought 
Minors recently and joined our 
branch. We look forward to 
meeting you - and your vehicles - 
just as soon as circumstances 
allow.  

Mike and Veronicah Welsh, 
James, Lily and George in 
Swindon - 1965 Convertible 

Jeff Hide in Marlborough - 1964 
2-door saloon 

Ruth and Seb Parsons in 
Quenington - 1970 Traveller 
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